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BY EMAIL 

December 14, 2022 

Benoit Lamarche 
General Manager 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 
821 Notre-dame Street, Suite 200 
Embrun ON  K0A 1W1 
benoit@hydroembrun.ca 

Dear Mr. Lamarche: 

Re: Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 
Application for Electricity Distributor Licence 
OEB File Number EB-2022-0279 

On December 8, 2022, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Decision and Order 
granting an amendment to Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc.’s (CHEI) service area as 
described in Schedule 1 of its distribution licence ED-2002-0493.  

On December 12, 2022, CHEI informed the OEB that the amended licence that was 
issued with the Decision and Order was not the latest version of the licence. The OEB 
confirms that the older version of the licence was inadvertently amended instead of the 
most recent licence with the November 17, 2022 effective date. The OEB has corrected 
this typographic error and the proper version of the amended licence is attached to this 
letter.  

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell  
Manager, Applications Administration 
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